Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, March 10, 2023

This weekend, March 11 - 12, shuttles will replace
Green Line service between North Station and
Government Center, as demolition continues on the
Government Center garage

» Lookahead | The project team is hosting an open house for utility relocation work. The event
will be held at the Symphony Towers West on Thursday, March 16, 2023, at 6:00 PM. Join us in an
interactive, open-room format to learn about the latest news and details. Visit the March 16 event
page and download a flyer in English and Spanish (Espaiol)

*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in Prepared by Capital Transformation
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https://www.mbta.com/news/2023-03-08/mbta-host-symphony-station-accessibility-improvements-open-house-march-16?utm_campaign=curated-content&utm_content=MBTA+to+Host+Symphony+Station+Accessibility+Improvements+Open+House+on+March+16&utm_medium=news&utm_source=homepage&utm_term=green-line
https://goo.gl/maps/4Lho58xY4ZCMNJk87
https://www.mbta.com/events/2023-03-16/open-house-symphony-station-utility-relocation-person
https://www.mbta.com/events/2023-03-16/open-house-symphony-station-utility-relocation-person
https://cdn.mbta.com/sites/default/files/2023-03/2023-03-01-symphony-station-open-house-flyer.pdf
https://cdn.mbta.com/sites/default/files/2023-03/2023-03-08-symphony-station-open-house-flyer-spanish.pdf
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts



